ng the Council areas of Derry, Fermanagh, Limavady, Omagh and Strabane
an Murphy, Senior Environmental Hedlth Officer (Water Pollution)

Our Ref: GB/mm

10 December 2008 @

Mr Seamus Carolan

Carolan Designs & Projects Ltd WESTERN GROUP
42b Main Street

ROSLEA Environmental Health
BT92 799 Service

Dear Mr Carolan

WATER (NORTHERN IRELAND) ORDER 1999
APPLICATION FOR DISCHARGE CONSENT IN RESPECT OF PREMISES AT:

DERRYLEA, NEWTOWNBUTLER, CO FERMANAGH

NAME OF APPLICANT: (iRENESIDUND
DATE OF APPLICATION: 10 SEPTEMBER 2008

I refer to your application for consent to the discharge of effluent from the above
premises.

Our records indicate that Consent No. CN 1800/2007 was issued to Mr jimse
@R on 74 June 2007 to permit a discharge of sewage effluent from a package
treatment plant to the waterway via underground stratum at the above site. | enclose a
copy of the consent, together with a copy of the approved plan submitted with the
application. Under the terms of the Water (Northern Ireland) Order 1999 the existing

consent is still valid.

Should the applicant wish to carry out the development as shown on the previous
consent a further application will not be necessary and, under the circumstances, you
may wish to withdraw the application for consent and seek a refund of the application
fee of £110 from Northern Ireland Environment Agency in favour of the existing
consent and, alternatively, make an application for review of consent to transfer
ownership of the existing consented premises at a fee of £30.

It is noted, however, that the site plans accompanying the current application would
indicate an amended siting of the package treatment plant and it may be necessary to
review the existing consent if it is not the applicant’s intention to install the system in
accordance with the previous consent.

I would be pleased if you could contact this office as soon as possible in order to
advise whether you wish to withdraw the current application or alternatively, should the
applicant wish to proceed with the application, it will be processed as a review
application to reflect a change in position of the package treatment plant and transfer

of ownership.

Yours sincerely / é O -
40
/

(GO -

Gerry Blake ‘
Water Quality Inspector } é;
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Enc.

Townhé], Ennifkil],\e/ﬁx, Cp Fermanggh, BT74 7BA, N. Ireland Tel: (028) 6632 5050; Fax: (028) 6632 9081
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